
From: khurram qureshi
To: Mailbox, Clerks
Subject: Reference Report RCC-17-14
Date: Friday, November 29, 2024 11:25:36 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi,

I support Reference Report RCC-17-14 for the Community Sport and Recreational Infrastructure Fund (CSRIG).
Cricket is growing rapidly in the GTA and Canada, and a dedicated cricket ground is essential. This project will
provide the necessary infrastructure for the Burlington cricket community.

Thank you for considering this important project.

Best regards,
Khurram qureshi

Sent from my iPhone

Seeking project endorsement for Community Sport 
and Recreation Infrastructure Fund (RCC-17-24)

mailto:Clerks@burlington.ca


From: Ajit Baruah
To: Mailbox, Clerks
Subject: Report RCC-17-24 “Seeking project endorsement for Community Sport and Recreation Infrastructure Fund

(CSRIF)
Date: Friday, November 29, 2024 3:54:11 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

To the Burlington City Team,

My name is Ajit Baruah, and I am a resident of Burlington and a member of the Halton
Cricket Club. I am writing to express my strong support for the plan to build a cricket pitch in
Sherwood Park.

A cricket pitch in Sherwood Park would be a valuable addition to our community. It would
fulfill the demand for a much-needed full-sized cricket ground and would help promote cricket
in the city, inspiring greater participation in the sport.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

Ajit Baruah

mailto:Clerks@burlington.ca


From: Aniruddha Dongaonkar
To: Mailbox, Clerks
Subject: Report RCC-17-24 “Seeking project endorsement for Community Sport and Recreation Infrastructure Fund

(CSRIF)”
Date: Saturday, November 30, 2024 8:22:22 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am a resident of City of Burlington. I recently learnt that you are reviewing the proposal to
build a full size cricket pitch at Sherwood Park. I would like to show my support for this
proposal.

Cricket is quickly gaining popularity in Canada. My two sons are very much interested in this
sport. Unfortunately we don’t have much facilities available nearby to play regularly. Having
this pitch in Burlington will go long way to encourage the youth.

Regards,
Aniruddha Dongaonkar 

mailto:Clerks@burlington.ca


From: Atif Naseem
To: Mailbox, Clerks
Subject: Reference Report RCC-17-14
Date: Friday, November 29, 2024 10:03:59 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi,

I am writing you this note in support of Reference Report RCC-17-14
for the Community Sport and Recreational Infrastructure Fund
(CSRIG). 
Cricket is growing rapidly in the GTA and Canada, and a dedicated
cricket ground is essential for our city of Burlington. This project will
provide the necessary infrastructure for the Burlington cricket
community.

Thank you for considering this important project.

Best regards,
Atif Naseem

 
Burlington 

mailto:Clerks@burlington.ca


From: Harshil Patel
To: Mailbox, Clerks
Cc:
Subject: Report RCC-17-24 “Seeking project endorsement for Community Sport and Recreation Infrastructure Fund

(CSRIF)
Date: Saturday, November 30, 2024 6:18:14 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

To,

The Burlington City Team

I, Harshil Patel, a resident of Burlington and a member of Halton Cricket Club, would like to
endorse the plan of building a cricket pitch in Sherwood Park. 

The cricket pitch will be a great addition to the community fulfilling the demand for a much-
needed full sized cricket ground and will help promote cricket in the city and inspire greater
participation in the sport.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Harshil Patel

mailto:Clerks@burlington.ca


From: Kamran Jafri
To: Mailbox, Clerks
Subject: Reference Report: RCC-17-14-
Date: Sunday, December 01, 2024 1:47:53 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi, 

 I support Reference Report RCC-17-14 for the Community Sport and Recreational
Infrastructure Fund (CSRIG). Cricket is growing rapidly in the GTA and Canada, and a
dedicated cricket ground is essential. This project will provide the necessary infrastructure for
the Burlington cricket community. Thank you for considering this important project. 

 Best regards,
Kamran

mailto:Clerks@burlington.ca


From: Shiraz Hashim
To: Mailbox, Clerks
Subject: Reference Report RCC-17-14
Date: Saturday, November 30, 2024 1:34:15 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi,

I support Reference Report RCC-17-14 for the Community Sport and Recreational
Infrastructure Fund (CSRIG). Cricket is growing rapidly in the GTA and Canada, and a
dedicated cricket ground is essential. This project will provide the necessary infrastructure for
the Burlington cricket community.

Thank you for considering this important project.

Best regards,
Muhammad Hashim

mailto:Clerks@burlington.ca


From: Shriharsha Bhat
To: Mailbox, Clerks
Subject: Report RCC-17-24 “Seeking project endorsement for Community Sport and Recreation Infrastructure Fund

(CSRIF)"
Date: Friday, November 29, 2024 2:09:14 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

To, 

The Burlington City Team 

I, Shriharsha Bhat, a resident of Burlington and a member of Halton Cricket Club, would like
to endorse the plan of building a cricket pitch in Sherwood Park. The cricket pitch will be a
great addition to the community fulfilling the demand for a much-needed full sized cricket
ground and will help promote cricket in the city and inspire greater participation in the sport.

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Shriharsha Bhat

mailto:Clerks@burlington.ca
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